
V I S I T A T I O N G U I D E L I N E S 
 
 

Florida 
 

Benton House is proud to return to more normal operations and welcome guests 
back to our community. There are no restrictions on visitation including day, time, 
frequency, or number of guests. 

Please use the visitor log at the main entrance to sign in and out of the community. 
Information about the community’s visitation policy and infection prevention and 
control policies are located at the reception desk. 

The community will offer hand sanitizer to visitors upon entry. Personal protective 
equipment (PPE), including masks, gloves and gowns are available for use during 
visitation if there is an active case of COVID-19 in the community. 

To reduce risk for everyone, please do NOT visit the community if you: 
• Have tested positive for COVID-19 and/or are within recommended 

isolation guidelines. If you have questions about current recommended 
guidelines, we are happy to assist. 

• Are experiencing COVID-19 symptoms. 
• Are experiencing other symptoms that could impact others (flu, etc.). 

 
Note: If you are unable to visit, please do feel free to call and we can connect you with 
residents virtually. 
 
In the event of a confirmed resident case, we will notify guests as part 
of screening. In addition to notification, we may ask that guests visit in 
resident apartments and/or wear face coverings in common areas. 
 
The Executive Director is responsible for staff adherence to the 
visitation guidelines. 
 

Welcome Back! 
 


